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Arent, Fox, Kintner, Plotkin 8c Kahn
Federal Bar Building, 1815 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006
'tblephonc,'202) 8574000
Cable: ARFOX 'tblex: IVV892672 ITT440266

George R. Kueik
(202) 857-6084

June 22, 1981

Mr. Harold Denton .

Director of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

We represent Parsons 6 Whittemore, Inc. and Resources
Recovery (Dade County), Inc., which are affiliated corporations.
Enclosed is a formal request on behalf of PGW and RRD for
enforcement action. against Florida Power 6 Light Company for
violating certain license conditions approved on April 24,
1981, by the Licensing Board in Docket No. 50-389A (St. Lucie
Plant, Unit No. 2). The enclosed request has been served as
though it were a pleading in that docket.

This matter is critically, important to our clients. For
that reason, after you have had a chance to review our .request,
we would appreciate an opportunity to meet with you and your
staff to discuss the matter further. We and our clients will,
of course, be pleased to cooperate in any investigation that you
may wish to undertake.

You may contact me at the above number or my colleague
Ellen Sward at 857-6169.

Sincerely,

George R. Kucik
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